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19th October 2021 

 

Dear Resident 

THE STRENGTH OF A COMMUNITY VOICE – AGAIN! 

Following our letter delivered to all households across the parish in September and 
our email through the Notification service, there has again been an enormous 
response to the planning application: 21/02588/PANOTH by CK Hutchison 
Networks (UK) Ltd, for the installation of an 15.0m (50 feet) high 5G Mast and 
associated cabinets and works opposite the entrance to Baskerfield Grove on 
Newport Road. More than 90 comments and views were posted on the Milton 
Keynes Planning portal from residents and interested parties, for or against the 
proposal.  Although not all residents were against the planning application, the huge 
majority, including Old Woughton Parish Council, objected specifically to the 
proposed siting position. 

We can now report that on the 15th October the MKC Planning department refused 
the application.  The Decision Notice can be viewed on our website here. The full 27 
page Application Delegated Report can also be viewed on our website here. This 
shows the material grounds on which it was refused.This may not be the end of the 
story, so we will keep a watchful eye on this case. 

A big thank you to all those who took the time to make their views known. 

We will keep you updated ! 

If you are not already subscribed to the OWPC Notification email service and would 
like to be, please contact the Communications team at the email address below. 

 

Stay safe. 
Regards 
Communications Team 
Old Woughton Parish Council 
PO Box 7575, Milton Keynes, MK11 9GR 
communications@oldwoughton.org.uk 
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